Honorable Mayor Paula M. DeLaney P. O. Box 490-19

Gainesville, Fla. 32602

Dear Mayor DeLaney:

This letter is to request a moratorium on the issuance of permits to construct tall structures until the city is in compliance with Chapter 333 of the Fla. Statutes. This statute mandates every political subdivision having an airport hazard area within its territorial limits to adopt by October 1, 1977, administer, and enforce, airport zoning regulations for such airport hazard area. The City of Gainesville has not complied.

At the present time there are two potentially hazardous towers pending permits. The proposed site of one these towers is NE 31 Ave. and Waldo Road, (Merita bread store) and is to be 291 Feet ASL. This tower is clearly in violation of takeoff minimums for Runway 24.

Of special interest, construction of this tower is for speculation, the owners intend to offer it for rental to presently unknown operators.

The second is a tower located in the back course (Non precision approach) to runway 10 and is considered only due to an existing tower that was unknown until this request came forward. The effect of the existing obstruction could be mitigated with time and the adoption of airport zone regulations. The effect has already caused the Minimum Descent Altitude (MDA) to be increased by 100 feet in an already steep approach.

Your consideration of this matter will be appreciated and could save lives.

3:11 J. HAYNES 10/26/98

Submith & by
MUN.

#980705 10/26/98

Honorable Mayor Paula M. DeLaney P. O. Box 490-19

Gainesville, Fla. 32602

Dear Mayor DeLaney:

This letter is to request a moratorium on the issuance of permits to construct tall structures until the city is in compliance with Chapter 333 of the Fla. Statutes. This statute mandates every political subdivision having an airport hazard area within its territorial limits to adopt by October 1, 1977, administer, and enforce, airport zoning regulations for such airport hazard area. The City of Gainesville has not complied.

At the present time there are two potentially hazardous towers pending permits. The proposed site of one these towers is NE 31 Ave. and Waldo Road, (Merita bread store) and is to be 291 Feet ASL. This tower is clearly in violation of takeoff minimums for Runway 24.

Of special interest, construction of this tower is for speculation, the owners intend to offer it for rental to presently unknown operators.

The second is a tower located in the back course (Non precision approach) to runway 10 and is considered only due to an existing tower that was unknown until this request came forward. The effect of the existing obstruction could be mitigated with time and the adoption of airport zone regulations. The effect has already caused the Minimum Descent Altitude (MDA) to be increased by 100 feet in an already steep approach.

Your consideration of this matter will be appreciated and could save lives.

Respectfully,

Honorable Mayor
Paula M. DeLaney
P. O. Box 490-19

RECEIVED BY ALL C/COM

Gainesville, Fla. 32602

Dear Mayor DeLaney:

This letter is to request a moratorium on the issuance of permits to construct tall structures until the city is in compliance with Chapter 333 of the Fla. Statutes. This statute mandates every political subdivision having an airport hazard area within its territorial limits to adopt by October 1, 1977, administer, and enforce, airport zoning regulations for such airport hazard area. The City of Gainesville has not complied.

At the present time there are two potentially hazardous towers pending permits. The proposed site of one these towers is NE 31 Ave. and Waldo Road, (Merita bread store) and is to be 291 Feet ASL. This tower is clearly in violation of takeoff minimums for Runway 24.

Of special interest, construction of this tower is for speculation, the owners intend to offer it for rental to presently unknown operators.

The second is a tower located in the back course (Non precision approach) to runway 10 and is considered only due to an existing tower that was unknown until this request came forward. The effect of the existing obstruction could be mitigated with time and the adoption of airport zone regulations. The effect has already caused the Minimum Descent Altitude (MDA) to be increased by 100 feet in an already steep approach.

Your consideration of this matter will be appreciated and could save lives.

12:11 1 HAWES 10/26/9